
 

Standing Committee on Planning, Transport and City Services 

Inquiry into Annual and Financial Reports 2021-2022 
ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

 
 

Asked by MARK PARTON MLA on 31 October 2022: CHRIS STEEL MLA took on notice the following 
question(s): 
 
Reference: Hansard uncorrected proof transcript 31 October 2022. Page 54.  
 
In relation to: Requesting a copy of a letter from The Hon Catherine King MP. 
 
MR PARTON: Thank you, Chair. Not quite a substantive but I am just wondering if it is possible for the 
minister to table that letter from Catherine King, if that is possible. 
 
Mr Steel: Yes, I will take that on notice, I will have to find out, yes. 
 
CHRIS STEEL MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  
 
Please find attached the letter from The Hon Catherine King MP, Minister for Infrastructure, 
Transport, Regional Development and Local Government.  
 
The letter refers to the draft National Partnership Agreement (NPA), the NPA has not been finalised 
and therefore I am unable to provide at this time.  
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